
 
Welcome to our latest newsletter and back from the half term break.  We hope you all had 
a restful break and ready for a busy half term.  

Congratulations to Dutton for being the house with the most house points last half term.  As 
a reward the children in Dutton are invited to come to school in non-uniform on Friday 3 
November.  

Morning snack / lunches 
Children in Ribble and Wyre class can now have toast during morning break, which continues 
to be 30p per day. If paying on ParentPay please pay for the half term (£11.40 / Year 5 
£11.10).  

Lunches continue to be £2.70 per day.  These should be paid for in advance on ParentPay 
(weekly or for the half term).  The cost for this half term (8 weeks) will be £105.30.  

Please note, credits for any lunches/snacks not taken will be carried forward.  

Parents’ Evening – 1 November  
Parents’ evening will be taking place in school tomorrow.  Appointment 
details have been provided on ClassDojo.  

 

Calder Class – Sharing Assembly with “Stay and Play” – Friday 17 November  
Families of the children in Calder class are invited to watch the assembly and “Stay and Play” 
in the classroom on Friday 17 November at 9am.  

Pantomime – The Grand Clitheroe  
On Tuesday 5th December we will be attending the Pantomime at The Grand, 
Clitheroe.  This year the production is Red Riding Hood of the Ribble Valley.  The 
cost is £11.50, and includes the ticket, transport and refreshments.  Payment 
and consent for your child to attend the Pantomime can be done on ParentPay.  

Before and After School Club 
Please let us know as soon as possible if you require any changes to prebooked before and 
after school club sessions.  Invoices for this half term will be issued via ClassDojo this week.  
Please can any outstanding invoices be brought up to date as soon as possible.  

School Jacket / Bag Orders 
If you would like to place an order through school, please put your order in today, as the 
order will be sent in tomorrow (link to order on ClassDojo).  Please note school fleeces, 
book bags and PE bags are also available to purchase from Mary Frances, Derby Road, 
Longridge.   
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Choir Church – Ribble & Wyre Class 
As per the notice on ClassDojo, our school will starting Choir Church.  There will be an after 
school Choir Church Club for children in Ribble and Wyre class, every Friday from 3.30 - 
4.30pm, starting on Friday 3 November.  The children will learn songs and part of the 
Communion service. For the children to be part of the Worship of the Church, we hope to 
have an after school service for parents and the community in school, the first one being 
planned for Friday 1st December at 3.30pm.  Please follow the link on ClassDojo class pages 
(posted 20 October) if your child would like to take part in the after school Choir Church Club.  
 
After School Clubs 
This half term the following clubs will be running.  Please see ClassDojo for more details / to 
sign up.  
Monday – Hodder Class Dodgeball  
Tuesday – KS2 Table Tennis  
Tuesday – Ribble Class Times Tables club (last session 28 November)  
Friday – KS2 Choir Church  

The 2023 Penny Challenge Winners  
4th Place - STYDD with £18.28 
3rd Place - HOTHERSALL with £35.25 
2nd Place - DUTTON with £56.32 
And in 1st Place our 2023 Penny Challenge Winners are KNOWLE 
GREEN who raised an incredible £65.88 
Grand total raised for school £175.73!!! 

The PTFA would like to say a massive thank you to all the children 
and their families for such a fantastic effort and result!  

As Knowle Green’s reward that are invited to come in to school in non uniform day on Friday 
3 November.  

Christmas Wreath Workshop 
Tickets available via ParentPay for the Christmas Wreath 
Workshop guided this year by local florist (and TV Star!) Laura 
from The Flower Girls, Whalley, on Friday 24 November, 7pm 
in the School Hall! Come along and enjoy a festive evening 
creating your very own luxury Christmas wreath, the cost is 
£55 per person which includes all the tools, materials and 
decorations you will need to make your own luxury fresh 
door, a glass of mulled wine and a mince pie! 

 



 

Diary of Dates: 
1 November Parents’ Evening  

3 November  Knowle Green & Dutton Non Uniform Day  

17 November  Calder sharing assembly  

24 November  Ribble class sharing assembly  

28 November Longridge High Year 5 Taster Day  

4 December Decoration Day / Christmas Jumper Day (Date Change) 

5 December  Pantomime at The Grand, Clitheroe  

8 December  Wyre class sharing assembly  

13 December  EYFS/KS1 Nativity – 2pm  

14 December EYFS/KS1 Nativity – 6pm  

18 December   Christmas Entertainment Evening  

20 December Kings Dance Academy Dance Workshop  

21 December  Christmas lunch and parties  

22 December School closes for Christmas break  

 

 
Ribchester St Wilfrid's School PTFA are registered with easyfundraising, which means you can 
raise FREE donations for us every time you shop online. Over 7,000 brands will donate to us 

when you use easyfundraising to shop with them – at no extra cost to yourself! These donations 
really mount up and make a BIG difference to us, so we’d really appreciate it if you could take a 
moment to sign up and support us. It’s completely FREE and only takes a moment. You can find 

our easyfundraising page at  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ribchesterswcptfa/    

So far we have a total of free donations raised to date of £1,568.22  
£13.30 in the last 30 days with 45 supporters 


